King of Hits.co.uk

Press Complaints Commission and the People - fabulous
Friday, 10 October 2008

The PCC have rejected my complaint that, since Gary Glitter had not even contacted me, the People story that he had
turned to me for advice was inaccurate, misleading and distorted.

Their reason?

It never said in the article that he had any contact with me - just that he admired my website.
Therefore the paragraph that he was "turning to Jonathan King for advice" was not misleading at all.
Amazing.

Long may the PCC morality live and continue to allow the press to destroy the human race.
I may even take advantage of this myself sometime.
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